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24 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you about the opportunity your child has to personalise their curriculum in the 

following two areas as they progress from S1 into S2: 

 

TECHNOLOGIES and EXPRESSIVE ARTS 

 

The young people are asked to select two of the subjects they are currently studying in each area. The 

purpose of this choice is to allow the young people more time in the subjects in which they have 

greatest interest. The young people will be supported in these choices over the next few weeks by their 

pupil support teacher and subject teachers. 

 

I would encourage you to discuss with your child the subject choice available to them in Technologies 

and Expressive Arts. 

 

For your information I have included an information leaflet outlining the curriculum and showing the 

choices available.  

 

In addition to this, the following resources have been uploaded to our school website and the S1 Year 

Group Team. 

 

• Options form 

• Options Powerpoint presentation 

• BGE Subject Information and Pathways booklet 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. If you would like to discuss this process in 

greater detail, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Pupil Support teacher. Options will not be 

finalised until Friday 11 Feb once agreed with parents & carers. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

S McRae 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


